
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 3/19/2011 8:46:46 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3) 

Cc: Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Progress

PG&E is lucky to have you, Tom. Hang in there.

To:

On Mar 19, 2011, at 8:20 PM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> wrote:

Paul and Frank,
Thanks for your kind words on Friday.

Your comments and suggestions clearly had the desired effect; the company is moving 
in a good direction.

I'll have some positive documents to share with you tomorrow night.
Tom
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